
 

Masses  
Saturday 4:00PM Vigil 
Sunday 8:00 & 10:30AM, 5:00PM 
Monday-Friday 6:45AM 
Holydays 6:45AM, 12:10PM, 5:30 PM 

 

Confessions  
Monday-Friday 7:15-7:30AM 
Thursday 6:00-7:00PM 
Saturday 3:00-3:45PM 

 

Perpetual Help Novena  
Tuesday  after 6:45AM Mass    

 

Holy Hour   
Thursday  6:00-7:00PM 

 

*Times may vary, review elsewhere in bulletin.* 

July 14, 2024   Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

200 West Harrison Street, Belleville, IL 62220  
www.cathedralbelle.org    receptionist@cathedralbelle.org    (618) 234-1166 

  Green Mount Catholic Cemetery    679 S. Green Mount Road     (618) 234-4858  

Most Reverend Michael G. McGovern, Bishop of  Belleville 
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From Fr. Godfrey  
 

— EUCHARISTIC REVIVAL. By the time 
you read this, the National Eucharistic 
Procession will have a week ago passed through 
our diocese. Whether we participated in any of  
those events or not, we can certainly ask 
ourselves whether we are making progress 

toward great love for Christ in the Eucharist. Do I seek 
out communion with Him more frequently than a few years 
ago? Do I rely on His grace when making important decisions or 
when facing regular temptation? It’s a blessing for ourselves and 
for those who are dear to us if  we open ourselves more readily 
to Christ and welcome Him more completely into our 
lives. Let us also pray for all who will gather in Indianapolis for the 
National Eucharistic Congress, July 17-21, 2024. 
— DOORS. In the past year, all three churches where I am 
pastor/rector have had the front church doors refurbished or 
completely replaced, first at Queen of  Peace, then at Blessed 
Sacrament, and most recently at the Cathedral. We can all rejoice 
that the church buildings look better. But I believe this facelift 
must also lead us to creating more doors for people to come into 
our parish. In other words, we must also welcome the stranger 
and the parishioner who has become invisible. Often, 
parishes desire more people but don’t think “externally.” How do 
those who are not yet or not currently part of  the parish see us? 
And how do they get in? Is there a friendly face to greet them? 
Or a closed door, albeit beautiful? Fling wide the portals! 
— SUMMER. Believe it or not, we are already more than 
halfway through summer break. How does it happen? I hope and 
pray that all of  our families take some good time this summer to 
relax and pray. Not everyone has time off, but we can all still 
strive to find some good time to connect with God and to relax 
in His presence. I'll be away this week for a few days with some 
dear family friends on the ocean in North Carolina.  
God bless you all! 

Parish Office Hours 
Monday-Thursday 9:00AM-4:00PM 
Friday (in Summer)               9:00AM-NOON
  

Parish Staff 
Parish (618) 234-1166 
Cemetery (618) 234-4858 
 

Rector     
   Very Rev. Godfrey Mullen, OSB 
     frgodfrey@cathedralbelle.org 
Deacons     
   Deacon David Fields 
     fieldsdavid11@spectrum.net  

   Deacon Doug Lugge 
     jdlugge@gmail.com 

   Deacon Levi James 
     levijames@kenrick.edu 

   Deacon Wayne Weiler 
     wlweiler@gmail.com 
Director of Religious Education  
   Sister Theresa Markus, SSND 
     tmarkus@ssndcp.org 
Organist/Choirmaster   
   Mr. Richard Thompson 
     rthompjd@gmail.com 
Contemporary Choir    
   Mr. Paul Lindauer 
     pglindauer@gmail.com 
Business Manager    
   Mrs. Josie Weiler 
    businessmanager@cathedralbelle.org 
Facilities Manager    
    Mr. Daryl Barton  
     maintenance@cathedralbelle.org 
Office Manager   _ 
   Mrs. Sue Pederson 
     receptionist@cathedralbelle.org 
Assistant Office Manager   
   Mrs. Carissa Reitano 
     bulletin@cathedralbelle.org 
Parish Trustees    
   Mrs. Greta Stock 
     rngstock@yahoo.com 
   Mr. John Schaberg 
     johnischaberg@gmail.com 
Notre Dame Academy Principal  
   Mrs. Linda Hobbs 
     linda.hobbs@notredamebelleville.org 
Green Mount Catholic Cemetery  
   Mrs. Carissa Reitano 
     bulletin@cathedralbelle.org 
   Mrs. Diane Walsh 
     cemetery200@gmail.com 
Wedding Coordinator   
    Mrs. Aldara Henderson 
     anthrochicaldara@gmail.com 

Sexual Abuse Hotline 
   (800) 640-3044 

PRAYING FOR SEMINARIANS 
Please pray for our Diocesan Seminarians and for the monks of Saint Meinrad in       
formation. Each week, I’ll list one of them in the bulletin here, with an address, so 
that if you’re inclined, you might drop them a note of support. At the very least,  
maybe one Hail Mary for each one each week would be helpful. For this week… 
 

TERRY MARMION 
Mundelein Seminary 
1000 E. Maple Ave 

Mundelein, IL 60060 
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Prelude 

 Improvisation No. 15,  

Charles Tournemire (1870-1939) 
 

Prelude on Picardy, James Southbridge  
 

Brother James’ Air, Dale Wood (1934-2003) 
 

Entrance 

#422 All Are Welcome  
 

Psalm 

Taste and See, Janèt Sullivan Whitaker  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Offertory 

 The Living God My Shepherd Is  

(see right) 
 

Holy  
#879   

 

We Proclaim Your Death  
#880 

 

Amen 
#883 

 

Lamb of  God 
#884 

 

 

 
 
 

Communion 

 #529 As Christ Is for Us 

 

Recessional 

#190 Go Make of All Disciples  
 

Postlude 

 A Festive Trumpet Tune,  
Gilbert M. Martin (b. 1941)  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

4:00 PM, 8:00 AM, & 10:30 AM  

Music for 

July 13/14 

Fifteenth Sunday in 

Ordinary Time  
  ©LPI    

Published with Permission of  
OneLicense.net #A-400250 

4:00 PM, 8:00 AM, & 10:30 AM  
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Mass Intentions 

Liturgical Ministries 
July 20/21 

  
4:00 PM 
July 20 

8:00 AM 
July 21 

10:30 AM 
July 21 

5:00 PM 
July 21 

EMHC P Jenks D Schaefer D Schaefer S Szewczyk 

 Sr Tess S Cerny 
C  

Augustine 
J Schaberg 

 
B  

McCormack 
L Horn 

J  
Townsend 

P Segert 

 
S 

McCormack 
M  

Buescher 
M 

Konradt 
A 

Henderson 

 J Haar S Cutler Sacristan Sacristan 

Lector B Barbieri D Thro 
J & J 
Stock 

L Lindauer 

Offertory 
B & S 

McCormack 
S Cerny 

Kacprzyk 
Family 

T & P 
Segert 

Mass Presiders 
 

Saturday, July 13 - 4:00 pm          Fr. Hitpas OMI 

Sunday, July 14- 8:00 am                Fr. Thomas  

Sunday, July 14 - 10:30 am             Fr. Thomas 

Sunday, July 14 - 5:00 pm               Bishop Braxton 
 

Saturday, July 20 - 4:00 pm          Fr. Flannery 

Sunday, July 21- 8:00 am                Fr. Flannery 

Sunday, July 21 - 10:30 am             Fr. Flannery 

Sunday, July 21 - 5:00 pm               Fr. Thomas 

Saturday, July 13: St. Henry 
 
     4:00 pm †Fern Louis 
    
Sunday, July 14: Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
            
     8:00 am †Rose & George Ahring 
   
   10:30 am Society of the Sacred Heart 
 
    5:00 pm Living & Deceased of Cathedral Parish 
 
Monday, July 15: St. Bonaventure 
 
     6:45 am †Constance Mullen 
 

Tuesday, July 16: Our Lady of  Mount Carmel 
 

*NO Mass due to the resealing of the ramp entrance.* 
     
Wednesday, July 17: Weekday in Ordinary Time 
 
     6:45 am Benefactors 
 
Thursday, July 18: St. Camillus de Lellis 
 
     6:45 am †Sr. Annamary Fellner  
 
Friday, July 19: Weekday in Ordinary Time 
 
     6:45 am †Adeline Bann 
         
Saturday, July 20: St. Apollinaris  
 
     4:00 pm Living & Deceased of Cathedral Parish 
    
Sunday, July 21: Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
            
     8:00 am †Antoinette Klingler 
   
   10:30 am †Carl Veach 
 
    5:00 pm †Jack & Jean Fogerty  

    WORSHIP Our Cathedral worship - especially the holy Mass - is directed to the 
Father, through the Son, in the unity of the Holy Spirit. 

Please make note  
of the following changes:  

 

There will be NO Mass  
Tuesday, July 16th 

 due to the resealing  
of the ramp entrance.  

 

At Adoration on  
Thursday, July 18th  

reconciliation will not be available. 
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For believers, faith formation is life-long - children, teens, young 
adults, singles, married, families, seniors - everyone at Cathedral. 

Parishes’ School of Religion 
(PSR) at St. Augustine Campus 
 

The summer is moving along quickly.        
We are preparing for the 2024-2025 Parishes’ 
School of Religion. We are still in need of 
registration forms to help us better prepare for 
the new year. If you know of someone who 
has a Kindergarten student, encourage them 
to sign up for the up for the year. 
We also prepare students for First Reconciliation, First           
Communion and Confirmation. The policy is that students must 
be in first grade and seventh grade before they can receive the 
sacraments. The cost of the program is $150.00 per family.      
We ask you to take time to return the registration forms if you 
HAVE NOT done that already. 
“The best inheritance a parent can give his children is a few 
minutes of his time each day.” -O.A. Battista 
 

Sister Theresa Markus, S.S.N.D. 
Coordinator of the Parishes' School of Religion 

FAITH FORMATION For believers, faith formation is life-long - children, teens, young 
adults, singles, married, families, seniors - everyone at Cathedral. 

 

Your Sunday Contributions 
 

Your contributions may be made by any of the following: 
 

• Drop off your envelope during Mass or in the mail slot at the 
front door of the Rectory. 

• Mail your contribution to: Cathedral of St. Peter,                      
200 W. Harrison St., Belleville, IL  62220 

• Give online:  To set up an online account, go to          
• https://www.osvhub.com/cathedralbelle/giving/funds                  

register and set up your preferences.  This is a secure site used 
by thousands of parishes throughout the USA. 

• Send a “check” directly from your bank or credit union.  
Contact your bank, either by phone or online, for your         
contribution to be sent via check to: Cathedral of St. Peter,    
200 W. Harrison St. Belleville, IL 62220. 

 

If you have any questions, please call 618.234.1166. 

Your Gifts to God And Parish 
 

June Total: $74,367.84 
 

July 6/7: $16,428.35 
 

   BUDGETED ACTUAL          
     July 6/7  $14,420 $16,428.35 
     July 13/14  $14,420  
     July 20/21  $14,420  
     July 27/28  $14,420  
      

     TOTAL  $57,680 $16,428.35 
 

*Please make checks for St. Vincent de Paul  
made payable to St. Vincent de Paul.  

 STEWARDSHIP 
Stewardship is a way of life which allows the disciple s of Jesus to respond appropriately,  
with gratitude and generosity, to the gifts that God so readily gives.  
At the Cathedral of Saint Peter, we are embracing this proven way of living our faith.  

 

THIS WEEK  
          ON      

 

Our Catholic faith is so very rich in its teachings, and 
instills in us the confidence to speak boldly of the  
wonders of God with us in the daily circumstances of 
our lives.  While we hold true our beliefs, we may at 
times find ourselves in situations where articulating the 
treasures and gifts of our faith may not always be easy.   
 

Join professors of the Augustine Institute 
on FORMED.org, and other Catholic  
experts as they answer the most popular 
questions from the Internet on topics like 
the Eucharist, the Resurrection, the  
Papacy, Relics, and so much more!  
 

Watch by scanning the QR code or visit:  
https://watch.formed.org/what-catholics-believe/ 

National Eucharistic Congress 

For those not able to attend the July 18-21  
NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS in  

Indianapolis in person, EWTN will be providing  
coverage, either via their television station or via their 

website: https://www.ewtn.com/tv/schedule.  
Be inspired! 

Back to School Backpack Drive 

Make this Parish your Home. 
 

Register Online at:  
 

cathedralbelle.org/join-the-parish 
SCAN ME:  

The Diocesan office of Hispanic Ministry is coordinating 
Backpack Giveaways after the Spanish Masses in our  
diocese, and we need your help! Backpacks filled with  

supplies can be brought to the Hispanic Ministry Office at 
222 S. Third St. Belleville, IL.  

You may also make a monetary donation for the purchase 
of backpacks and supplies either via a check, paid to  

Hispanic Ministry or via credit card by visiting  
https://secureacceptiva.com/?cst=FpaXxV.  

 

For more info contact Lucy Barragan at  
lbarragan@diobelle.org or 618.722.5050.  

Thank you for making a difference in a child’s life this 
school year.  

SCAN HERE 
TO WATCH  

https://watch.formed.org/what-catholics-believe/
https://www.ewtn.com/tv/schedule
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      OUTREACH Cathedral parishioners are called to look beyond our own needs–  
to our neighborhoods, our city, our diocese– and to all the worlds. 

NEXT Sunday, July 21st   
 

Enjoy donuts, coffee, and juice provided by  
the Cathedral Knights of Columbus  

in the Undercroft after the 8 & 10:30 AM Masses. 
 

   We’ll see you after Mass! 

Green Mount Catholic Cemetery  
 

679 S. Green Mount Road, Belleville, IL 
 
 

                      A Ministry of the Cathedral of St. Peter 

 

                Pre-planning is strongly      
             encouraged.  

                  Contact the cemetery staff at 
                  (618) 234-4858. 

 

Pre-Planning documents may be found online at: 
 

https://cathedralbelle.org/funerals/ 

Open Gym: Basketball Night 
for Young Adults  

 

   Thursday July 25th 7-9PM  
 

       McCormick Center  
 

     Contact Ron & Debra Lassman          
                            at 618.540.0313 for more details. 

Diocese of Belleville 

Catholic Single Moms  
Meet & Greet  

Friday, July 19th  
 

Bicentennial Park Pavilion Splashpad 
4811 Belleville Crossing, Belleville, IL  

4-8 PM Drinks & Snacks provided!  
 

Come hear about a new program to bring  
single Catholic moms together for faith and fun! 
Come with or without your kids– all mom ages 

and stages welcome!  
 

to rsvp email Molly King, mking@diobelle.org 

Job Opportunity 
 

St. Mary Church in Centralia, IL is currently seeking to fill the     
position of Parish Administrative Secretary. The role involves   
working Tuesday through Friday from 9:00 A.M. to 3:00 P.M., 
though these hours are negotiable. The pay rate is competitive 
and negotiable based on the candidate's experience. Key job              
requirements include excellent communication skills, computer/
program knowledge, the ability to multitask, and outstanding      
organizational abilities. Prior experience in a similar role is a 
plus. Interested applicants should submit their resumes to       
Reverend Steven M. Pautler at spautler@stmarycentralia.org or 
mail them to 424 East Broadway, Centralia, IL 62801.  

Resumes will be accepted through July 15th,   
or until the position is filled.  

Janèt Sullivan Whitaker Concert  
 

The National Diaconate Institute  
for Continuing Education (NDICE)  

is pleased to present an evening concert of  
spiritually inspiring and uplifting music featuring 

renown singer, recording artist and composer  
Janèt Sullivan Whitaker. Janèt is a veteran pastoral  
musician, having served in parishes of the Oakland 

Diocese for 40 years. You will find her work in  
liturgical publications and worship aids nationwide. 

Her compositions are widely-known  
and sung throughout the world,  

they include such beloved favorites as             
Here at This Table, In Every Age, The Least of 
These, Day of Peace, and As Christ Is For Us.   

The details for this wonderful evening  
of entertainment are as follows: 

 

Wednesday, July 24 at 7:15 PM 
 

Holy Trinity Catholic Church  
Fairview Heights, IL 

 

Free Will Offering  
($10 per person recommended)  

 

No Reservation Required 
 

Please join Deacons and their wives from across the  
United States for an entertaining evening of music 

and fellowship.  
For more information contact  

Deacon Wayne Weiler at (618) 593-2755  
or Deacon Corby Valentine at (618) 795-3737.   

 

We hope to see you there! 
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Pilgrimage to Greece 
December 1st - 11th 

Retreat Leaders Fr. Jim Buerster, Deacon John Gomez, 
and Cheryl Sommer 

Hosted by Catholic Relief Services  
in the Diocese of Belleville  

Cost:  $3999 
Registration Deadline:  August 1st 

By traveling in the footsteps of St. Paul as he organized 
churches throughout new territory, pilgrims will be invited 
to reflect on what their own knowledge of Christ is calling 
them to do and what it means to be part of the Church  
today.   
We will also see the ministry that Catholic Relief Services 
does on our behalf with migrants and refugees in southern 
Greece.  Pilgrimage sites include:  Thessalonica, Corinth,  
Philippi, Athens, and more.  To receive more information 
and a registration brochure, contact CRS Diocesan  
Animiator, Cheryl Sommer at crsdiobelle@gmail.com. 

RESPECT FOR LIFE 
  

What is NFP (Natural Family Planning? 
 

Natural Family Planning (NFP) is the general title for the 
scientific, natural, and moral methods of family planning 
that can help married couples either achieve or postpone 
pregnancy. NFP methods are based on the observation of 
the naturally occurring signs and symptoms of the fertile 

and infertile phases of a woman's menstrual cycle.  
No drugs, devices, or surgical procedures are used to 

avoid pregnancy. Since the methods of NFP respect the 
love-giving (unitive) and life-giving (procreative) nature 
of the conjugal act, they support God's design for married 

love!” USCCB https://www.usccb.org/topics/natural-
family-planning/what-natural-family-planning https://

www.diobelle.org/NFP 

VOCATIONS 
The Apostles are sent out on mission today with only a 
walking stick, no food, no sack, no money. They are  
truly called to live their faith and evangelize. Can we let 
go of our fear and worries and immerse ourselves in  
proclaiming/living a life in the Lord? Do you feel an 
“emptiness” that you can’t seem to explain or satisfy? 
Maybe it is the Lord asking your to be a priest or sister 
or brother. Make some time for silence and just sit and 
listen. The Lord may be talking in a whisper to you.  

Please join us for a Mass and dinner commemorating  
the 100th anniversary of the Academy!  

Sunday, August 18th  
St. Augustine Catholic Church & Parish Hall  

1910 West Belle St., Belleville, IL 62226 
 

Mass at 3pm  |  Dinner at 5pm ($25/person) 

100th Anniversary of our Alma Mater 

For more info, contact Rita Uhl at ritakayuhl@gmail.com 

Centennial Committee:  
 

Rita Schranherr Uhl - ‘69 
Diane Drovetta Kreeb - ‘65 

Jackie Lugge Lauf - ‘71 
Barb Wessel Masters - ‘72 

St. Anne Cradle of Hope needs clothing donations  
to help families in need!  

We are asking for summer clothing for boys sizes 2T-4T. 
 

To donate items, drop off at  
2015 W Main St. Suite B,  

Carbondale, IL 62901  
on Monday or Wednesday 10 am-2pm,  

Mail to St. Francis Xavier Catholic Church at  
303 S Poplar St,  

Carbondale, IL 62901  
or order from our Amazon wish list at  
https://www.diobelle.org/stanne-coh 

Saturday, August 3rd  
 

Cathedral of St. Peter  

4:00 PM MASS 
Bishop Michael McGovern 
Presiding  
 

FOLLOWED BY:  
 

ADORATION  
 

DINNER  
 

TALK & DISCUSSION  
ON HOW DISCERNMENT 
WORKS IN OUR DAILY LIVES 

 

YOUNG ADULT 

DISCERNMENT  

NIGHT  

Scan  
To  

RSVP 

mailto:crsdiobelle@gmail.com

